
  
Wharton Church of England Primary School is an inclusive caring Christian community, committed to building futures for all 

children.  We offer a safe environment where everyone is valued, we nurture strong relationships that are underpinned by our Christian 

values and we champion children to be the best that they can be, empowering all to aim high and achieve their full potential. 

Wharton CE Primary School, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3EP

Date: Friday 22nd July 2022 
Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it – Proverbs 22 v 6

 
 
Attendance this week:  ROWAN are this week’s 
attendance champions with 94.3% 
Well Done Rowan Class! 

USEFUL DATES: Return to School 5th 

September 2022!!!! 

Class Meetings – 20th September 2022 

at 5.30pm 

SUMMER BINGO: A huge thank you to everyone for 

supporting our summer bingo event. Thanks to 

parent’s donations  we managed to raise a HUGE 

£1078.00. Thank you again everyone for your 

continued support! 

 
News This Week.  

Well done to our amazing team who took part in 
the Vale Royal Schools Baton Relay for the 
Birmingham Commonwealth Games 2022!  
Well done to everyone involved and we feel 
honoured to have taken part! 
 
We Say a fond farewell to Mrs King, Mrs 
Hamlett, Miss Hodaei, Miss Cogley, we wish you 
all the best for the future, you will be missed.  
 

Goodbye to Our Year 6 
Class of 2022, We 
would like to wish them 
the very best as they 
move on to high school. 
We are incredibly proud 
of each and every one of 
them.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
When we come back in September, we will be 
transferring to a House Point system, year 5 have 
been putting together names for each house……. 
watch this space! 
 
 
 
As we come to the end of the academic year we 
reflect back on all of the achievements our pupils have 
had during the year. We are so proud of everything 
the whole of our school community have achieved. 
We look forward to welcoming you back in 
September. Have a happy and healthy Summer 
Holidays! ENJOY!!! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Photo Gallery:  

Keep informed: We encourage everyone to follow our 

school Facebook page; we regularly post 

items from the classroom including many 

photos of the children being busy in their daily work.   

  

  


